
Booz Allen Hamilton to Host Conference Call to Discuss First Quarter Fiscal 2025 Results on Friday,
July 26, 2024

Jul 03, 2024

MCLEAN, Va.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jul. 3, 2024-- Booz Allen Hamilton Holding Corporation (NYSE: BAH), the parent company of management and
technology consulting firm Booz Allen Hamilton, will host a conference call at 8 a.m. EDT on Friday, July 26, 2024, to discuss the financial results for
the First Quarter of Fiscal 2025 (ending June 30, 2024). A news release containing the results will be issued before the call.

Analysts and institutional investors may participate by registering online at investors.boozallen.com. Participants are requested to register a minimum
15 minutes before the start of the call.

The conference call will be webcast simultaneously to the public through a link at investors.boozallen.com. A replay of the conference call will also be
available on the site beginning at 11 a.m. EDT on Friday, July 26, 2024, and continuing for 12 months.

About Booz Allen Hamilton

Trusted to transform missions with the power of tomorrow’s technologies, Booz Allen Hamilton advances the nation’s most critical civil, defense, and
national security priorities. We lead, invest, and invent where it’s needed most—at the forefront of complex missions, using innovation to define the
future. We combine our in-depth expertise in AI and cybersecurity with leading-edge technology and engineering practices to deliver impactful
solutions. Combining 110 years of strategic consulting expertise with the perspectives of diverse talent, we ensure results by integrating technology
with an enduring focus on our clients. We’re first to the future—moving missions forward to realize our purpose: Empower People to Change the
World®.

With global headquarters in McLean, Virginia, our firm employs approximately 34,200 people globally as of March 31, 2024, and had revenue of $10.7
billion for the 12 months ended March 31, 2024. To learn more, visit www.boozallen.com. (NYSE: BAH)
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View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20240702786677/en/

Media Relations – Jessica Klenk, Klenk_Jessica@bah.com
Investor Relations – Investor_Relations@bah.com
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